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I continue to work with the Executive, our Fellows, and the SIGs to respond 
to parliamentary inquiries and government consultations of importance to 
the business & management community. As Parliament and Whitehall await 
the outcome of the current round of Brexit negotiations, we now find 
ourselves amidst of a quieter period than normal for such activity.  I 
encourage you, however, to look through the October Policy Monitor to see 
if there are any inquiries in your area of expertise (available at: 
https://www.bam.ac.uk/policy). 
 
Members of the BAM and CABS executives continue to meeting with policy 
makers and members of government, as part of our joint campaign for 
greater investment in business and management research.  For more 
information on this project, and downloads of the accompanying infographic 
and report, see: https://charteredabs.org/research-impact/. 
 
We also continue to provide links to important information for our members 
through our twitter account (@bam_ac_uk), such as the Campaign for Social 
Science’s new report (A World of Talent) that examines international 
academic staff and the implications for a Post-Brexit migration regime, and 
which includes a detailed analysis of business and management studies by 
region (on pages 14 & 15). 
 
I also encourage you to visit the policy page on the BAM website for further 
information and resources:  
 
https://www.bam.ac.uk/policy.  Previous submissions made by BAM and its 
Fellows may be found there, as well as information on new opportunities to 
give evidence and to obtain funding, and resources like a one-page guide of 
best practice for submitting written evidence to Parliament. 


